
Dear Mark,

Houston Community Council has given the go-ahead for you to include our comments in your national 
consultation on reducing the default speed limit to 20 mph in urban areas.
Please find attached copy of results of survey conducted by Derek Mackay MSP on our behalf as well as 
copy of presentation I made to the Renfrewshire Community Councils Forum earlier this year. Tom Arthur 
MSP who represents the remaining residents of Houston has been granted parliamentary permission to 
conduct a survey of his Houston constituents and this is going to take place in the near future.
I was delighted to hear that NICE have come out in favour of 20 mph speed limits on health grounds. 
They only make these calls on the  basis of firm evidence so I hope it helps your campaign.

Kind regards,
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